## FREDERICK LEIGHTON SCHOOL

June 2024

Dear Sixth Grade Families,

**Individual Supplies:** 

Hello and happy summer! Even though Fifth Grade has just ended, we wanted to send home a supply list in preparation for next school year. When you begin your process of getting ready to come back to school, here are the items that we are asking you to get:

Earbuds or headphones for personal classroom use (*VERY IMPORTANT!!)
(4) 12 packs of pencils (48 pencils total)
Hand pencil sharpener
1 green folder (plastic if possible)
1 pack of loose-leaf paper (wide ruled)
1 pack of post-it notes (3X3)
5 Whiteboard markers
2 Highlighters
Water Bottle with pop top or flip spout lid (Chromebooks will be at desks so the lid type is important!
Optional Items:
Box of tissues for the classroom (optional)

Due to limited storage we are asking that you **please stick to the supply list**. Students will not need any additional supplies beyond what is requested on this list. Students will **not** have desks with storage and will be rotating classrooms for math, ELA, science and social studies therefore most supplies requested will be collected and stored for them to use as needed.

Box of Ziploc bags for classroom (gallon, quart or sandwich size) (optional)

We will be providing each student a pencil pouch to store their pencils in that will move with from from class to class throughout the day. Students will be expected to have this pencil pouch with them for each class, along with at least one pencil.

We will be collecting and storing your student's pencils in individual bags - and allotting them each 12 pencils a marking period. If your child uses more than 12 pencils in a given marking period we may be reaching out to you to ask you to supply your student with additional pencils. This is to prepare them for middle school where they will be expected to arrive at class each day ready to learn and to help them learn responsibility for their learning materials.

Enjoy your summer!